
 

 

PUMPKIN PATCH 

Cedar Park 1st United Methodist Church will celebrate their 24th Annual 

Pumpkin Patch this year. The patch will be open on October 5th and 

remain open every day up to and including October 31st. Many different 

sizes and types of pumpkins will be available, from the traditional sizes, 

cantaloupe size, softball size, tangerine size, white pumpkins smaller 

thana snowball, as well as several sizes of gourds. The Church is located 

at 600 W. Park Street in Cedar Park. 

Weekday patch hours are 2:30PM to 7:30PM 

Weekend patch hours are 12:00PM to 7:30PM 


